
 
Study Visit on Laboratory Safety
 

February 24, 2021 
 
On Wednesday, February 24, 2021, at 01.00 pm, Lect. Dr. Pagakrong Wanapaisan along with MUPY’s
supporting staff in the position of scientist arranged a study visit at the Faculty of Tropical
Medicine to learn more about a safety practice in a chemical laboratory in accordance with the
ESPReL at its Department of Social and Environmental Medicine. The group received an honor from
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suwalee Worakhunpiset talking about ESPReL Check List preparation. After that, they
visited its laboratories to learn and share with its technical staff regarding the safety practices
in the laboratories. They also had a chance to further discussed their professional experiences in
preparing the laboratories for the teaching and learning.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2875


